
 
 

10/20/2022   

Dear Costco Member, 

Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add on members have purchased item # 2251987, 

Kirkland Signature Pine Nut Hummus between September 21, 2022 – October 18, 2022. 

 

We have identified some mold issues on the pine nut topping on one code date on this item. The code 

date in question is Best Before NOV 26 2022. This date is located on the top of the container as shown 

below: 

 

 

 

If you have this code date in your refrigerator, please return it to Costco for a full refund.  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  
 
Any questions or concerns please reach out to Shelly Brown Quality Control Manager at Cedar’s 
Mediterranean Foods between the hours of 8am to 5pm EST. 978-372-8010 Ext 2221 or by email at 
hello@cedarsfoods.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cedar’s Mediterranean Foods 


